Superintendent’s Report

1.  Community – We will be having our Early Enrollment at Canterbury House on Saturday August 14, 2010 from 1:00p.m. to 4:00 p.m.
2. Update – “This is Southgate” Program and Meeting
3. New Teachers Meeting
4. Attended the NKASS and NKCES meeting
5. Request Items:
Adult Basketball
Crossing Guard Request from the City
6. Non-collected Taxes Report

